Caroline Bell

From:

Virginia Ramsey

Sent:

15 January 2013 10:10

To:

Planning

Subject:

Doves Nest Farm from Sneaton Parish Council

Sneaton Parish Council are concerned about the lighting at the temporary potash borehole at Doves Nest Farm, Sneatonthorpe.

Comments have been received by the Parish Council with regard to how bright the lighting is and its effect on the surrounding area.

The Council knows that some measures have been taken to help alleviate this problem. However it is felt that more could be done and would appreciate this matter discussed at the planning meeting on Thursday 17th January 2013.

Thank you. Virginia Ramsey (Parish Clerk)

Scanned by MailDefender - managed email security from intY - www.maildefender.net

NYMNPA 15 JAN 2013 SS